I am sad to say that this next meeting on Tuesday is going to be my last. Catie (my fiancée) and I recently closed on our new home in Canton Township, which is much closer to work for the both of us. We will be moving on April 1, thus I will no longer be a citizen of Rochester Hills, and able to serve on the GSAB Board. Over the past 4+ years, I have thoroughly enjoyed being part of such a GREAT group of individuals who work tirelessly to help preserve the wonderful natural features that are such an integral part and symbol of the City of Rochester Hills. I have lived in the City of Rochester Hills my entire life and will greatly miss being a part of the GSAB Board and a citizen of such a great community. I would like to thank City Council for giving me the opportunity to serve and everyone that I have had the pleasure to serve with. I wish everyone the best moving forward. Please let me know if there is anything in the future that I could be of assistance, I would be more than happy to help.

Thank you!

Rich Graham